
Photo of the Week

 This week we are praying for:
SEMINARIAN AIDAN HAUERSPERGER

HEY CHRISTIANS OF CCJC! 
WE'RE SO GRATEFUL YOU'RE HERE. LET'S KEEP WALKING TOGETHER.

THE CCJC MEMO

C﻿oming Up!
REQUIRED BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASS for your child to receive the beautiful Sacrament of Baptism will be

July 21 after the 9:30 a.m. Mass at St. Mary.This is required for the first child only. 
St. Joseph Rosary Society Bake Sale after the 6 p.m. Mass at St. Joseph on July 20 to raise funds for all our

seminarians. Also after this Mass is the Youth Group Family Pitch-In!

Aidan Hauersperger, far right, is studying for the priesthood at Saint Meinrad. He is currently completing his summer assignment at Our
Lady of Perpetual Help Parish in New Albany, Ind. One of his favorite saints is St. Padre Pio.  One of his favorite Bible passages is Luke

23:1-5 with Pilate speaking to Christ. Aidan says he likes it because it causes him to try to understand Christ’s words to Pilate,
showing that Christ knew more about Pilate than Pilate even knew about himself. Read what else Aidan has to say below!

Inspiration
 Aidan is in his second parish assignment as a seminarian. He said parish assignments can at first be
somewhat stressful with a lot of new people to meet. However, through seminary he has seen his

relationship with God grow and change. 
“Before going to seminary, I was somewhat transactional with how I approached God. Over the

past year I have begun to see my prayer life as a relationship with God,“ he said. 
For those interested in learning more about vocations and seminary please go to the Archdiocese

website: www.heargodscall.com
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https://www.ccjc3.org/5-things-everyone-should-know-about-st-anthony/

